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28th September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2 Children, 

 
Y2 Visit to Paradise Wildlife Park  

 
We have made a provisional booking to take the Year 2 children to Paradise Wildlife Park by coach 
on Wednesday 8th November to support our learning about animal habitats in science. 
 
To cover the cost of the trip, we need to ask for a contribution of £20.00 per child. This covers the 
cost of the coach, insurance and admittance to the Wildlife Park. This is a voluntary contribution 
but if insufficient contributions are received, the trip will have to be cancelled. It cannot be 
emphasised enough how important a contribution from each child is. If you are experiencing 
financial difficulties, you may pay in instalments. You are welcome to make an appointment to 
discuss this with Miss Mylotte. 
 
All children will require a packed lunch for the trip.  This can either be a school packed lunch or 
one provided from home. The school packed lunch includes a filled roll, a piece of cake and a 
drink. Please complete the comments section on the School Gateway to indicate your choice of 
home packed lunch, school cheese roll, school tuna roll or school ham roll.  
 
We would like several parent volunteers to accompany us for the day and be responsible for 
supervising a small group of children whilst we are in the park.  For safeguarding reasons, parents 
with a current DBS check would be preferable. Mobile phones may not be used during the trip, nor 
will younger children be able to attend. If you would like to volunteer, please let us know in the 
comments section on the School Gateway when you give consent for your child to attend the trip. 
We will contact you to confirm whether we would like you to join us. 
 
Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the day e.g., raincoat and warm layers.  
The children should arrive at school at the usual time, and we aim to return to school by 3.00pm. 
 
Please give your consent and pay online via the School Gateway by Monday 16th October.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Digweed and Miss Heffernan 
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